
Walthall County School District 
814A Morse Avenue 

Tylertown, Mississippi 39667 
601-876-3401 

 
BID NOTICE 

 
The Walthall County School District will accept bids until 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, January 9, 
2018, for the purchase of Internet and WAN services. The RFP can be acquired: 
 
1) from the Internet at: http://www.wcsd.k12.ms.us/erate - (2019 E-rate Internet and WAN 
Bid) 
2) by calling 601-222-1500 
3) by email ecowart@wcsd.k12.ms.us 
 
Bids will be opened at 2:30 p.m., Wednesday, January 9, in the conference room of the 
Walthall County School District Administration Office at 814A Morse Avenue, Tylertown, MS  
39667. Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope. Acceptable process for submission is in 
the RFP. 
 
The Walthall County School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all 
bids and to waive any informalities. 
 
Mr. Wade Carney 
Superintendent 
Walthall County School District 


